
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
                       

 
 
Coronavirus Guidance 
 
Due to the current restrictions, unfortunately Students will be unable to exchange Christmas 
cards and gifts themselves in School this year. However, we will be running a delivery service if 
students want to pass on a gift or card to a teacher or friend. Students will need to deposit their 
card/gift in a secure box which will be located in each classroom. Cards/gifts will be delivered at 
least 72 hours later.  
 
Adverse Weather Arrangements 
 
In the event of a significant weather event we will keep parents informed of any school closures 
by text and via the school’s website which we will update on a daily basis. Can parents ensure 
we have up to date contact details in order for the school to be able to contact during the school 
day. 
 
Student’s Belongings 
 
Please can parents avoid bringing items to school during the school day for students as much 
as possible. This will help to avoid the risk of contamination of covid. 
 
Year 10 Virtual Progress Evening - Online Appointment Booking 
 
The Year 10 Progress Evening is being held on Thursday 10th December 2020 between 
4:30 – 7:00 pm. 
 
The school is following Government advice closely and therefore the evening will take place 
online via video using the Schoolcloud system. 
 
Appointments can be made from Wednesday 25th November 2020 at 6:00pm and will close on 
Wednesday 9th December 2020 at 4:00pm. 
 
Please visit https://oldbuckenhamhigh.schoolcloud.co.uk/. 
 
Star of the Week 
 
Y7 Blake T 7CR – For his enthusiasm and generosity on World Aids Day. 
Y8 Jack B 8B – For a very positive week in lessons. Well done! 
Y9 Harry T 9CR – For being very supportive towards other students. 
Y10 Elyse M 10F – For showing a positive attitude around school and in lessons. 
Y11 Alyshia F 11T – For showing a positive attitude in school and for looking out for others. 
 
Lost Property 
 
Bracelet (found outside by veranda) 
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Attendance 
 
Whole School  Weekly 93.88%  Cumulative 94.40% 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent Carer Survey for the Speech and Language Therapy Service 
for Children and Young People 

 

Norfolk County Council are asking people for feedback on their experiences of Speech and 
Language Therapy services for children and young people.  
 
Speech and Language Therapy services provide assessment, diagnosis and treatment of 
communication difficulties. It helps children and young people who have problems with speech, 
language and communications or difficulties with eating and swallowing. These services are 
sometimes called SaLT or SLT.  
 
A survey has been created with parent-carer groups and is for parents and carers of children or 
young people who are receiving, or have received, Speech and Language Therapy. 
 
The deadline for completing the survey is 6 December 2020. 
 
The survey should take about 15 minutes to fill in and your feedback is valuable to us.  
 
All responses will be anonymous and no-one will know who said what. 
 
A report on the survey results will be presented to the SLT Project Group in December. The 
report will be used by Norfolk County Council and NHS Norfolk and Waveney Clinical 
Commissioning Group and fed into improving services in the future. 

 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/SLTServices/

